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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Saturday, April 

25,2015 at 9:00 AM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York for contract negotiations.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Eileen S Banker, Stanley Farone and Gary 

Katsanis.

Trustee Pete Sidari was absent and there were no residents present.

Mayor London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 9:00 AM.

VILLAGE OF ALBION DPW EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

The Board of Trustees met with Mr Dale Snyder, Mr Jeffrey VanNostrand and Mr Martin 

Zwifka from the Village of Albion DPW Employees Association to discuss their union contract 

which expires May 31,2015. The Board of Trustees agreed to a 2 (two) year contract with a 2% 

salary increase each year. Everything else in the contract will remain the same.

APPROVED  SALARY INCREASE
Moved by Trustee Banker and seconded by Trustee Farone approving a 3% increase in wages for 

the Department of Public Works Superintendent Dale Brooks.

CARRIED

3 Ayes
Trustee Banker 

Trustee Farone 

Mayor London

1 Nay
Trustee Katsanis

APPROVED TO ATTEND SCHOOL

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and seconded by Trustee Banker approving the Water Treatment 

Plant Chief Operator Kevin Miller to attend the schools necessary for him to obtain his license.

CARRIED

4 Ayes ONays

ALBION POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

The Board of Trustees met with Officer Jeffrey Gifaldi and Officer David Mogle from the 

Albion Police Benevolent Association to exchange union contract proposals.

MEETING ADJOURNED

Moved by Trustee Banker and second by Trustee Farone that there being no further business, 

meeting is hereby adjourned at 10:06 AM.

CARRIED

4 Ayes ONays

Minutes were taken by Mayor Dean A London.

Respectfully submitted,
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Linda KTBabcock, 

Clerk-Treasurer


